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Dear Parents and Guardians of G.7 — 12,
As the situation of the Corona Virus 2019 (COVID-19) epidemic, we have established the following

outbreak prevention practices in school for all parents.

1. In the event that parents come in contact with the school.
- Parents must wear a mask all the time whilst on school grounds.
- Parents must pass the body temperature screening point according to school measures.
- Parents must park their vehicle in the area designated by the school (In front of the
administration building).
- If parents wish to collect students, please contact the class teacher or secondary office
staff. Parents are not permitted to enter the school buildings

2. Drop off and Pick up Procedures for Secondary Students
Drop off Procedure

- Parents can drop-off students at the designated drop-off point or at the assigned school
building of your child. Parents are strictly prohibited from parking on the school
grounds.

Pick up Procedures

- Parents of G.7 —9 can collect students at the pick-up point for Building 6 or any
assigned pick-up points.

- Parents of G.10 - 12 can collect students at the pick-up pointin front of Building 5.
(High School Building 4 - 6)

3. Parents are strictly prohibited from entering the school buildings.

We ask for all parents to strictly follow and comply with the school's measures and regulations. Thank
you for your understanding and cooperation in this regard.

Yours Sincerely,
Nurse Department
Ambassador Bilingual School



